
New President
Of Presbytery

The Belleville Presbytery of
the United Church met at Col-
lege 'Hill United Church last
Tuesday when the Rev. M. G.
McFarlane was elected to suc-
ceed the Rev. Maurice McLeod,
minister of the United Church
of Marmora as chairman of the
Belleville Presbytery for 1964-
65. Mr. McFarlane will as-
sume this office following the
meeting of the Bay of Quinte
Conference. Minister of Tab-
ernacle United Church, Mr.
McFarlane has served here for
the past four years.
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